
From: sdtigi@gmail.com <sdtigi@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, March 24, 2020 1:21 PM 
To: Ann Yang <anny@hermosabeach.gov> 
Subject: Small business meeting today 4pm  

Hi there, 

I work at 505 Hair Salon on Pier Ave in Hermosa Beach. I am a stylist there and pay rent weekly. I’m not 
sure how any of us, let alone the owners of the salon, should be able to pay rent during these rough 
times we’re going through right now due to the Covid-19 virus. When we aren’t able to work (by law) we 
have no income. Everyone is losing money right now, how should anyone be able to pay rent ? I think 
that the only fair thing to do would be to protect your small businesses in the city of hermosa and their 
landlords should give them a break on rent during this time . It would be such a huge help and we would 
more likely be able to save all of our small businesses in the long run. I love where I work, and trust me I 
would be working right now if I could. Times like these are extremely scary (the unknown), but i believe 
if the city of Hermosa works to make changes to help small business owners with their rent during this 
time, I think everyone will succeed In the end. Thank you so much for your time . 

-Stefanie

3/24/20 AGENDA, ITEM 6a - TEMPORARY MORATORIUM ON FORECLOSURES AND RESIDENTIAL AND COMMERCIAL
EVICTIONS FOR NONPAYMENT OF RENT DURING COVID-19 PANDEMIC
SUPPLEMENTAL EMAIL SUBMITTED BY STEFANIE TO THE CITY MANAGER'S OFFICE ON 3/24/20 AT 1:21 P.M.


